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CIRCULAR 
 

Date: 5 December 2022 Ref No.: IT/ALL/CSD/RY-lh/027-22 

To: UTMC, IUTA, CUTA, PRS PROVIDER, IPRA AND CPRA (DISTRIBUTORS) 

Attn: Authorised Representatives / Chief Executive Officers 

 
UPDATE ON MIGRATION OF FIMM INTEGRATED SYSTEM (FIS) AND FUND MALAYSIA 
SYSTEM (FMS) TO CLOUD 
 
With reference to our previous circular on the migration of FIS and FMS to cloud dated 15 
November 2022, FIMM IT Department would like to notify all distributors that the migration 
activities of these two (2) systems from the existing infrastructure to cloud infrastructure have 
been successfully completed. 
 
1.1 Access to FIS has already been restored on 5 December 2022 at 12:30PM with the same 

URL and login credential. Distributors can now login to both systems using the same 
username and password. 
 

1.2 Should you have any issues connecting to these systems, please contact FIMM IT 
Support at itsupport@fimm.com.my or call 603-7890 4242 (press 4, for IT support team). 
 

 
Thank you.  
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
  
 
 
 
DR ROSLIZA MAT YATIM 
General Manager 
Corporate Services Division 
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